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Temporary Road Closure 

 
 

WHERE ? A907 Carnock Road, Gowkhall (from Jct. Lundin Road to Jct. 
Dean Ridge).  
 
The alternative route for through traffic is via A907, A977, 
Toll Road, A985 & A994. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

WHEN ? From 7am on Monday 28th July 2025 to 5pm on Wednesday 
20th August 2025. 
 
Please note that this road will be opened during the 
weekends for the duration of the closure. 
 

WHY ? To allow footway upgrade works to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Fife Council Transportation Services are responsible for 
these works and can be contacted as follows: 

Project Engineer:  03451 55 55 55   Ext 475586 

Emergency/Out of Hours:     03451 55 00 99 

 
  



 


